
 

FONTLEY WAY DROP-IN CONSULTATION SESSIONS 

POSTED: 28/02/2019 

Two drop-in consultation events were arranged for residents to hear more 
about proposals to build 14 new family homes at Fontley Way. 

The events were held at the Manresa Clubroom between 5pm and 8pm on 
Thursday 14 March and between 10am and 1pm on Saturday 16th March, to 
give local people an opportunity to see the plans and provide feedback. 

You can download a copy of the consultation boards, using the link below. 
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